
Final week of school 

Sent By: Mrs Christine Laidler 

Sent 17 Jul 2016 13:09 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Thank you again for your support with all of our recent activities at school. The trip to Druridge 

Bay was a huge success with the weather being kind to us for once! The Leavers Concert was 

also superb! I am sure that I was not the only one with a tear in my eye. And what wonderful 

news with our Phonics screening - 100% of children passed their screening test. Well done to all 

involved in this fantastic result! 

This coming week will be a much quieter week in school: On Monday we have the Year 4 

Leavers Lunch (Year 4s - party clothes welcomed but make sure that your child can walk to the 

Turks and back in whatever shoes they choose to wear - or bring a set to change into). Rev. Ed 

will be doing his final whole-school assembly on Monday as well. On Tuesday the Year 4 

children have prepared a presentation for their parents at 2.30pm in the Dining Hall. Rumours 

are that there will be cake too! Wednesday is our last day of a very successful year. We will be 

having our final Celebration Assembly with the children and then will wish them safely on their 

way. School closes at normal time - 3.15pm. 

The forecast this week is hot and potentially stormy. Please make sure that your child is suitably 

dressed for the weather with sun cream applied, sun hat and a bottle of fresh water each day. 

I will be sending a letter out this week with the latest news regarding our building works. County 

intend to appoint a contractor this week with works beginning in the second week of the holidays. 

From all of us at Rothbury First School, we wish you a safe, peaceful summer and a very 

relaxing holiday. If you would like to send us a postcard from wherever you travel to this summer, 

be it Barbados or Bedlington, Miami or Manchester, Rio or Rothbury, we would love to hear from 

you. 

Finally to say once more, we could not do what we do without you! 

Kindest regards, 

Nicki Mathewson 

 


